
A new tubing design meant to eliminate 
tubing misconnections has introduced new 
challenges for the NICU population. Pediatric 
providers must deliver medication in small 
volumes to tiny patients with high levels of 
accuracy. The new tubing design, known  
as ENFit®, could present dosing accuracy  
and workflow challenges.

DOSING ACCURACY 
•   �The moat, or area around the syringe barrel, 

is difficult to clear. Medication can hide there, 
inadvertently increasing the delivered dose when 
the syringe and feeding tube are connected; 
patients may receive extra medication.

INFECTION RISK 
•   �The moat design can increase risk for infection if 

residual breast milk or formula remains in the moat 
and transfers to the feeding tube. 

WORKFLOW ISSUES 
•   �Increased nursing workflow is seen with additional 

steps for clearing syringe moats, cleaning tube 
hubs, and using multiple connectors. 

Improved standards are important to protect patients 
from the dangers of tubing misconnections. But  
we must avoid mitigating existing risks by creating 
new ones.

Individual hospitals should consider all factors 
impacting their NICU patients before adopting a  
new tubing design.
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